4.9 (b)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Social Workers in Schools

From: M Gray

Date: June 7, 2020 at 9:31:31 AM EDT

To: "Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca" <Nrinder.Nann@Hamilton.ca>
Subject: Social Workers in Schools

Hello Councillor;
I am a Ward 3 resident and | believe Social Workers not police officers should be working with

students in our schools.
Thanks,
Melody Gray



